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News Release  

 

MCK receives Letter of Complaint from 
community member re: Education 

 

For immediate release 
 
(Kahnawake – 27, Enníska/February 2013) The Mohawk Council of Kahnawà:ke (MCK) wishes 
to inform the community that it has received an official letter of complaint from a community 
member in regard to Education matters. 
 
The complaint against Chiefs Gina Deer, Bobby Patton and Martin Leborgne, regarding alleged 
conduct, was addressed at the 25, Enníska/February Council meeting. Grand Chief Michael 
Ahríhron Delisle, Jr. informed the table that a letter was sent to the complainant asking for 
clarification on one of the demands/expectations listed in the letter. Other demands were 
addressed and a letter will be sent advising the complainant of the outcome.  
 
The community will be made aware of the outcome once the process is completed. 
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